ROBIN CARNAHAN

JAMES C. KIRKPATRICK SECRETARY OF STATE ELECTIONS DIVISION

STATE INFORMATION CENTER STATE OF MISSOURI (573)751-2301
(573)751-4936

February 16, 2010

Mr. Tim Asher

Mo. Civil Rights Initiative Committee
P.O. Box 545

Grain Valley, MO 64029

Dear Mr. Asher;
In response to your letter dated February 16, 2010, the Secretary of State’s office has accepted
your request to withdraw your proposed initiative petition submitted on July 8, 2009. Because

the pre-circulation process is complete and an official ballot title has been certified, no further
action is required by the Secretary of State.

Sincerely,
ué(/ b n o /Cl(z Lo

Waylene Hiles
Deputy Secretary for Elections

PO Box 1767 » JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI * 65102
WWW.S05.m0.g0oV



Missouri Civil Rights Initiative

P.O. Box 545 ¢ Grain Valley MO 64029
Phone: 816.868.3933

February 16, 2010

The Honorable Robin Carnahan
Missouri Secretary of State

Elections

James C. Kirkpatrick State Information Center
PO Box 1767

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Secretary Carnahan,

| respectfully request that you withdraw the Missouri Civil Rights Initiative petition, which
| submitted for your consideration on July 8, 2009, and that was subsequently approved
by your office for circulation on August 6, 2009. This initiative petition is identified by
your office as Constitutional Amendment to Article I, Section 34, Relating to
Banning Affirmative Action Programs, 2010-056. This request serves to officially
remove the aforementioned initiative petition from consideration on the November 2,
2010, election ballot.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Timothy P. Asher
Executive Director
Missouri Civil Rights Initiative
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